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DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 
ENGINEERING DIVISION 

CITY OF VALLEJO 
 

June 14, 2010 
 
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
SUBJECT: Vallejo Ferry Terminal Repair & Improvement Project 
  (File Number 9978.08.00) 
 
 
San Jose Construction, Inc. is making preparations for interior and exterior 
improvements at the ferry terminal.  The project scope includes roof, stairs 
and elevator upgrades and reconstruction of the restrooms and ticket office. 
 
A temporary Baylink ticket office is planned to open for customers adjacent to 
the Visitor Information Center by Friday evening, 6/18/10, to allow for 
construction work.  In addition, temporary restrooms will be available at the 
north side of the ferry terminal building starting Monday, 6/21/10. 
 
Exterior improvements for Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) compliance 
at the north side of the ferry terminal building is scheduled to begin on 
Monday, 7/5/10. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Joshua Sanchez at (707) 333-0013 
or e-mail:  jsanchez@ci.vallejo.ca.us   
 
 
 
 
 
 
cc: PW Chron. Mayor & City Council 


